Protect Your Leﬂagz. P

Organize and Preserve Your

Fire Records

The Interagency Wildland Fire Records Project is a partnership of the U.S. National Archives and Records Administration and the Bureau of Indian Affairs, Bureau
of Land Mangagement Fish and Wildlife Service, Forest Service, and National Park Service. New standards for incident managament records have been

developed. Field Units are required to get their legacy fire packages under contrel. Permanent fire records should be sent to National Archives regional archives
when they are no longer needed for office use,

Interagency Wildland Fire Records Project

For more information, contact your agency contact listed at hitp://www.nifc.gov



